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Hi

I wish to respond to the current review. I am a resident of Lorne who has a keen interest in the maintenance and
good management of this unique environment. I believe that the outcome of this survey should be to maintain
local representation by a SCS councillor. The past and current councillors have been very effective in
representing needs of our local community as well as communicating local government issues for consultation.
If the model is changed I would suggest Lorne is paired with Aireys Inlet as we would have similar issues about
geography, appropriate growth, tourism, coastal environment, integrity and business policies.

With thanks Angela Burns

Sent from my iPad
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